
November 09, 2011 

News Release 

For Immediate Release 

Elm Street Closed for Sewer Maintenance 

Elm Street between Weller Avenue and Pickwick Avenue will be closed for sewer maintenance 

beginning at 9 a.m., Wednesday, Nov. 9, 2011 and will remain closed until 5:30 p.m., Monday, 

Nov. 14, 2011 or until work is completed. 

For more information, contact: Carl Shaw, City of Springfield – Sewer Maintenance at 417-838-

0472 or cshaw@springfieldmo.gov. 
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